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The Cambridge Airport Authority hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprise (DBE) participation goal of 1.32% for Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) funded 

contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2022 through 2024.  

 

The DBE goal and methodology is available for inspection until 30 days following the date of the 

notice.  These items may be seen at the Cambridge Airport Authority Office, 72275 Rd 410, 

Cambridge, NE 69022, during regular office hours.   

 

A meeting could be arranged with the Nebraska Department of Transportation - Division of 

Aeronautics (NDOT-A) office for the purpose of obtaining information relevant to the goal-setting 

process through the phone number (402-471-2371). Comments will be accepted until 45 days 

following the date of the notice and can be sent to the followings: 

 

Cambridge Airport Authority,  
P.O. Box 250 

Cambridge, Nebraska 69022. 

 

OR 

 

Compliance Specialist, 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program, 

FAA Office of Civil Rights, 
777 S. Aviation Blvd, Suite #150, 

El Segundo, CA 90245. 


